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Dear Mr, Barton: HE{3) Service tist—{43)

In accordance with the policy described in my letter of May 4, 1981,
regarding generic letters, I have determined that Generic Letter

81-40 (Qualifications of Reactor Operators-License Examinations) is
applicable to TMI-2 and a copy is enclosed for your use,

It is my understanding that you were informed of the January 6, 1982,

meeting on this subject referenced in the letter and a member of your

|
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|

"

staff was in attendance.
1

Sincerely,

4

|
Bernard J, Snyder, Program Director ‘
TMI Program Office, NRR 1

Enclosure: As stated
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